
 

 

News Release                                

  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 14,  2017 
  

LaGrange Academy to Host Solar Eclipse Educational Event for 
Students 

  
  
LaGrange, Ga., August 14, 2017 – On August 21st, LaGrange, Georgia will be in the 
path of a 94% solar eclipse. This event is being called "The Great American Solar 
Eclipse" because it is the first time since 1918 a solar eclipse will be visible on a path 
across the entire continental United States.   
The LaGrange Academy will be hosting an educational event for students to safely learn 
more about the eclipse. The media is invited to come. 
  
WHO:                          LaGrange Academy 
WHAT:                       Once in a lifetime solar eclipse learning experience for students, 
media event 
WHEN:                       Monday, August 21st, 1:15 pm - 3:45 pm 
WHERE:                     LaGrange Academy, 1501 Vernon Road, LaGrange, GA 30240 
  
Contact: Headmaster Brian Dolinger, (706) 882-8097 
 
 
To learn more about LaGrange Academy, go to www.lagrangeacademy.org or follow us 
on Facebook at facebook.com/lagrangeacademy.  
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